STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ° TTY (360) 586-8203

May 30, 2007

Robert F. Baur, Manager
22722 29" Drive Southeast, #120
Bothell, Washington 98021

RE: Penalty Assessment, Docket UT-070607
Dear Mr. Baur:

On May 4, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission assessed WTI,
LLC, a penalty in the amount of $7,600 for violations of Washington Administrative Code
480-120-166. Upon receipt of the order and within 15 days, WTI, LL.C was required to do
one of the following three things:

s Pay the amount due.
e Request a hearing to contest the occurrence of the violations.
¢ Request mitigation to contest the amount of the penalty.

Our records indicate the penalty assessment was delivered by Certified U.S. Postal mail on
May 7, 2007. Your response was due no later than close of business on May 22, 2007,

If we do not receive your $7,600 payment by June 13, 2007, the commission will consider
additional sanctions. In addition, we will refer the matter to the Office of the Attorney
General for collection.

For questions regarding this matter, please contact Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Specialist,
Business Practices Investigations Section. Ms. Hoyt can be reached at (360) 664-1149, by
e-mail at shoyt@wutc.wa.gov, or by letter at the address listed above.

Sincerely,

Ol MMac b l—

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary




